| wish to express my support for efforts to extend health care to those who piece together a
living by teaching at multiple institutions. It’s clear that there is a preference and move by
colleges and universities to a greater reliance on adjuncts who not only cost less but who bring
the ‘real world’ experience of working to apply what they are teaching (or at least teach it in
many venues).

It seems unfair that we in this situation do not have the benefit of affordable health insurance;
so | support the current effort underway by AFT to change this.

Thanks, Dan Vetter
PSU Adjunct Faculty



